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CARB 

Merchandise 
 

 CARB T-shirts $15 each 

or 2 for $25 

 CARB Hat $15 each 

Purchase or pick one up at any 

event or meeting.   

Dear Members- 

First of all I would like to Welcome the new Officers and 

Board Members for 2019. I would like to Thank the out 

going 2018 Officers and Board Members we could not of had 

the success we had without you. We are super excited as we 

move into the future concentrating on the fans and 

promoting Kansas City Racing. We will soon be announcing 

the addition of 2 tracks to the roster. Making that a total of 

6 CARB supported tracks. 2019 is going to be packed with 

new and exciting events starting off with the Bowling Tournament on January 

26th, World of Wheels February 22-24 then the Clyde Ellis Race On/Snake 

Saturday Parade just to get us started. We will again partner with The Hall of 

Fame at World of Wheels where we are doubling the size of our exhibit this year. 

We are currently working on CARB Nights at the Tracks that will include the 

Spark Plug Kids Club Pine Wood Derby Races.  We are in the middle of a Pine 

Wood Derby Track fundraiser, we raised just over 450.00  of the 1200.00 dollars 

needed at the General Membership Meeting on Sunday. We were all blown away, 

big thanks to all that donated and if your interested in donating to help purchase 

the kids track please contact my wife, Carol Burns. Looking forward to another 

successful year, I’m once again honored to be your 2019 President and remember: 

“ Happiness is the Victory... Success is just a by product of what comes with the 

Happiness” 

 

Respectfully, 

Shawn Burns   

President 

Family Matters 
Sending Thoughts and Prayers: 

Remember those listed in Family Matters in your 
thoughts and prayers.  Contact Sharon Reber with any family matters at (816) 665-
4987 or by email hreber9@hotmail.com 

Hospitalized or Illness and Other Family Concerns:  Skip Richardson 

 

From the President 
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 BOWLING TOURNAMENT—DON’T MISS OUT!!! 

You don’t want to miss out on one of the best times of the year!  

CARB’s annual bowl-a-thon will be held January 26, 2019 at NKC 

Bowl in North Kansas City.  The bowl-a-thon always sells out so 

register early.  There are always great prizes and tons of bench 

racing.  You don’t want to miss it!  See the registration form in this 

newsletter for more information and how to sign up. The date for 

entry has been changed to January 20th. We also need items for 

goody bags and raffles.  If you have anything (driver t-shirts, hats, 

etc.) to donate or know someone who would like to donate, please 

contact Debbie Bergman (913) 683-2390 or any other board member.  Thank you. 

The next sighting of Sparky is going to be at the World of Wheels.  CARB will have a display at 

the World of Wheels and the Spark Plugs Kids Club will have some special activities for the kids, 

including our very own Sparky!  And if you kids aren’t Kids Club members, you can sign them up 

at the World of Wheels, just in time to be ready for racing season. 

 

We are trying to raise money so we can purchase our own pinewood derby track!  If know of 

anyone or any business that would be interested making a donation, please reach out to any 

CARB board member (contact info on the last page of this newsletter).  Thank you!!! 
 

Spark Plugs Kids Club is for kids 12 and under who are non-drivers. The Spark Plug Kids Club 

was started by a 6 year old with a passion for racing. For $10, kids receive admission to the CARB

-supported tracks on CARB nights, a pinewood derby car, and special events just for our Spark 

Plug members. If you are interested in signing up your child or children, please reach out to 

Heather Reber (816) 885-4653 or Chelsea Ballew (913) 205-0265, or go to our website 

KCCARB.com and sign-up through PayPal.   

If you are interested in volunteering, please let Chelsea know. We will have several events 

throughout the year and it wouldn’t be possible without volunteers. 

NEW MEETING DATE!!!!!! 

GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING  

SATURDAY,  FEBRUARY 16, 2019, 2-4 PM 
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Its almost time for racing, and you know what that means—CARB nights!!  We are 
still working with the tracks to get their schedules finalized and we will be announcing our CARB nights 
real soon.  Stay connected with CARB by visiting our website at www.kccarb.com, or Facebook and 
Twitter.  You don’t want to miss any of our special events or CARB nights.  If you aren’t already a member 
or you need to renew your membership be sure and contact Bob Reber by mail at: CARB c/o Bob Reber, 
8613 Winchester, Kansas City, MO 64138 or call him at (816) 665-4987. You can also visit our website at 
kccarb.com and pay through PayPal.  We have some great benefits to announce if you are a CARB member 
so join NOW—you won’t want to miss out. 

  CARB-Supported Tracks: 

 Bethany Speedway-TBD 

 I-35 Speedway-Saturday, September 7, 2019 

 Lakeside Speedway-June 23, 2019 

            US 36 Raceway-TBD  

 Valley Speedway-TBD 

 

 

 
CARB NIGHTS  

Mark Your Calendars—Upcoming  

CARB Events 

Watch your newsletters/Facebook/CARB website for more info on 

upcoming events: 

Bowling Tournament—January 26, 2019, NKC Bowl 

CARB Meeting—Saturday, February  16, 2019 2-4pm, NKC Parks 

and Rec Community Center, 1201 Clark Ferguson Drive, North 

Kansas City, MO 

World of Wheels-February 22-24, 2019, Bartle Hall 

Snake Parade/Clyde Ellis Race-On Car Show—March 16, 2019 

North Kansas City 

Pool Tournament– March 2019 (TBD), Side Pockets, 600 NW 

Englewood Road, Gladstone, MO 

NEWSLETTERS 

To help reduce printing and postage costs—Please consider receiving your newsletter via 

e-mail or by printing your personal copy via our website.  If you would like to receive your 

newsletter electronically, please let Stacy Kline know at stacy3k99@gmail.com.   



 

Have you checked to see when your membership expires?  Please contact Bob Reber regarding your renewal 

date, change of address or delivery method.  Membership dues are $15 per year and can be renewed at any 

event/meeting, PayPal, or by mail to: CARB c/o Bob Reber, 8613 Winchester, Kansas City, MO 64138 or call 

him at (816) 665-4987. 

Many of us will require a blood transfusion at some point in our lives. To 
meet patients' needs for blood and blood components, the Community 
Blood Center requires approximately 500 donors every weekday. Major 
Reasons Patients Need Blood: Cancer, Disease of the Gastrointestinal 
Tract, Heart and Blood Vessel Disease and emergencies such as car 
accidents and burns. With every donation of Blood or Platlets you could 
be saving a life of a stranger or even a family member or friends. Plan on 
going to one of the following Community Blood Centers listed and tell 
them you are donating under C.A.R.B and give them the code ZO. 

General Membership Meetings 

Membership  

Blood Bank 

Our General Membership meetings will be held at a new location this year.  Our next 

meeting will be on Saturday, February 16, 2019 from 2-4 pm at the NKC Parks and Rec 

Community Center, 1201 Clark Ferguson Drive, North Kansas City, Missouri.  Please 

plan to attend and bring a friend! 

  

Mark your calendars and plan to attend and bring a friend or several friends! 
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The locations for donating are at: 

4040 Main K.C., Mo. 

7800 W. 110TH St. Suite 108 O.P., Ks. 

7285 North Oak St. Trafficway,      

Gladstone, Mo. 

296 S.W. Blue Parkway, Lee’s Summit, 

Mo. 

1124 W. 40 Highway, Blue Springs, Mo. 

3122 Frederick Blvd. St. Joseph, Mo. 

Any questions contact any Board member. 

  WWW.KCCARB.COM    

 WWW.CARBHALLOFFAME.COM 



C.A.R.B. c/o Bob Reber 

8613 Winchester Ave.  

Kansas City, MO 64138 

BOOSTERS OFFICERS & DIRECTORS: 
President: Shawn Burns (913) 544-8040  
Vice President:  Justin Lawson (913) 787-5388 
Secretary: Carol Burns (816) 769-8705 
Treasurer: Debbie Moore (816) 876-9593  
Membership Secretary: Bob Reber (816) 665-4987 
Spark Plug Kids Membership Secretary: Heather Reber (816) 885-4653 
Sergeant At Arms: Larry Waters (913) 219-9240 
                                  Jeff Siler (913) 375-2585  
 
Directors: Chelsea Ballew (913) 205-0265; Debbie Hand (913) 207-2250; Ray Hughs (816) 489-8533; Danny Kalina (816) 436-
1684; Marilee Kalina (816) 210-8708; Cindy Layne (816) 519-8860; Shelby Manthe (913) 827-2054; Heather Reber (816) 885-
4653 
 
 
 
 

HOF OFFICERS & DIRECTORS:  
President: Karen Darling (660) 886-3989 
Vice President: Linda Howell (816) 786-2488 
Secretary: Cindy Layne (816) 519-8860 
Treasurer: Carla Layne (816) 476-7223 
 
Directors: Debbie Bergman (913) 683-2390; Rick Darling (660) 886-3989; Bud Hunnicutt (816) 331-2220; Brenda Johnson (913) 
396-1770; Bobby Layne (816) 476-7223; John Layne (816) 520-8522; Randy Sears (816)-392-6118; Judy Sears (816) 392-6118; 
Dave Tyson (816) 896-2450; Darin Woodward (816) 550-8623 

«LAST NAME» Family 

«ADDRESS» 

«CITY», «ST» «ZIP» 


